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I don’t know how to express my horror at the proposed plans.
I am not against Solar power being installed responsibly.
What Sunnica is proposing is, frankly, terrifying.

They are a company trying to make a ‘quick buck’ with no end plan. It is a terribly dangerous battery to put into
a populated area. There is no way to put out a lithium battery fire.

Also the land they propose to use is land that should be available for the growing of food for the UK. It is totally
inaccurate to say the land is substandard. I have been growing, very successfully, produce for the last 35yrs,
that’s just in my garden. The allotments are a show case for the diversity of local produce.

Take a look at the local farmers who supply food to the UK.

I cannot think of a more irresponsible and selfish project.

Louize Hurst

Sent from my iPhone
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